
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
MEMO  

 
DATE: February 7, 2013 
 
TO: Hyatt Place Portland Subcontractors and Vendors 
  
FROM: David Thomas – Project Executive  
 
RE: Construction Personnel Parking 
 
 
Each subcontractor or vendor will be responsible for making their own parking 
arrangements for the Hyatt Place Portland project.  

Consigli has contacted several parking providers and found the following 
availability: 

1. Fore Street Garage: 21 
a. Free parking on weekends and after 5:00pm on weekdays 
b. Daily Rate: 30 
c. No Monthly Spots available 
d. Contact: Greg McKellar  
e. Tel: 553-1772 

2. Midtown Parking Lot: 16 
a. Daily Rate: $8.00 
b. Monthly: $105.00 per month 
c. Contact: Christopher Gurney 
d. Tel: 772-7716 

3. Fish Pier Lot: 35 
a. Daily Rate: $5.00 
b. No Monthly Parking 
c. Contact: N/A 
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d. Tel: 874-2842 

4. Dimillo’s Parking Lot: 33 
a. No daily parking 
b. Monthly Parking : $125.00 (Only a few spots left) 
c. Contact: N/A 
d. Tel: 772-2216 

5. Fisherman’s Warf: 34 
a. Daily Rate: $8.00 
b. No Monthly Parking 
c. Contact: N/A 
d. Tel: 773-6649 

6. Spring Street Parking Garage: 13 
a. No daily parking 
b. Monthly: $110.00 (plus $10 1x activation fee) 
c. Contact: Janice 
d. Tel: 874-2861 

7. St. John Street Parking lot owned by East Brown Cow 
a. Subcontractors can park for free in this lot at the area designated for 

Hyatt Place Portland personnel 
b. Subcontractors will be responsible for shuttling their personnel from 

this parking lot to the job site on Fore Street 
c. Contact Consigli for further instructions on the use of this lot 

 

Please advise all construction personnel against using on street metered parking 
adjacent the project site. 

If Consigli notices construction personnel persistently using on street metered 
parking, then they will request they move their vehicles to designated parking 
areas or into parking garages. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  We look forward to working with you 
on this exciting project. 
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